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Thank you for using Takeya Kotsu Co., Ltd.

Regarding the Sendai Airport Limousine Bus, due to the spread of the new coronavirus infection,

Due to various circumstances such as the impact, soaring fuel prices, and crew shortages, the service has been suspended
for the time being.

It was decided to go. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause to our customers.

Thank you for understanding.

*The last service will be on Tuesday, March 19, 2024.

Suspension date: From Friday, March 22, 2024
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